## Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to you as I am very concerned by the proposals in the draft Enfield Local Plan.

I am not against more housing but I do not believe the Council has fully explored all other possibilities. It should be looking at all previously used land and brownfield sites before considering development on Green Belt. I believe that the Green Belt has many benefits - health and well-being, environmental purposes (eg controlling flooding), maintaining biodiversity and helping to fight climate change.

I particularly object to Policies: SP PL10 (Chase Park), pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11(Chase Park Concept Plan); Policy SP PL9 (Crews Hill), pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10 (Crews Hill Concept Plan); Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54 (Land east of Junction 24), page 374; and Policy SA62 (Land at Tottenham Hotspurs Football Club Training Ground), page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which propose the dedesignation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes.

If these plans go ahead the character of Enfield and surrounds will be lost forever and the existing residents will lose the benefits of having green spaces to view, walk and play in.

Please take my representations into account.